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Green Psychology Ralph Metzner 1999-06-01 A visionary ecopsychologist examines
the rift between human beings and nature and shows what can be done to bring
harmony to both the ecosystem and our own minds. • Shows that the solution to
our ecological dilemma lies in our own consciousnesses. It is becoming more and
more apparent that the causes and cures for the current ecological crisis are
to be found in the hearts and minds of human beings. For millennia we existed
within a religious and psychological framework that honored the Earth as a
partner and worked to maintain a balance with nature. But somehow a root
pathology took hold in Western civilization--the idea of domination over
nature--and this led to an alienation of the human spirit that has allowed an
unprecedented destruction of the very systems which support that spirit. In
Green Psychology Ralph Metzner explores the history of this global pathology
and examines the ways that we can restore a healing relationship with nature.
His search for role models takes him from shamanic ceremonies with the Lacandon
Maya of Mexico to vision quests in the California desert, from the astonishing
nature mysticism of Hildegard von Bingen to the Black Goddesses and Green Gods
of our pagan ancestors. He examines the historical roots of the split between
humans and nature, showing how first sky-god worshiping cultures, then
monotheisms, and finally mechanistic science continued to isolate the human
psyche from the life-giving Earth. His final chapters present a solution,
showing that disciplines such as deep ecology and ecofeminism are creating a
worldview in which the mind of humanity and the health of the Earth are
harmoniously intertwined.
Half-Earth: Our Planet's Fight for Life Edward O. Wilson 2016-03-07 "An
audacious and concrete proposal…Half-Earth completes the 86-year-old Wilson’s
valedictory trilogy on the human animal and our place on the planet." —Jedediah
Purdy, New Republic In his most urgent book to date, Pulitzer Prize–winning
author and world-renowned biologist Edward O. Wilson states that in order to
stave off the mass extinction of species, including our own, we must move
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swiftly to preserve the biodiversity of our planet. In this "visionary
blueprint for saving the planet" (Stephen Greenblatt), Half-Earth argues that
the situation facing us is too large to be solved piecemeal and proposes a
solution commensurate with the magnitude of the problem: dedicate fully half
the surface of the Earth to nature. Identifying actual regions of the planet
that can still be reclaimed—such as the California redwood forest, the Amazon
River basin, and grasslands of the Serengeti, among others—Wilson puts aside
the prevailing pessimism of our times and "speaks with a humane eloquence which
calls to us all" (Oliver Sacks).
Rationality And Nature Raymond Murphy 2018-02-07 First Published in 2018.
Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an Informa company.
Environmental Change and Human Security in Africa and the Middle East Mohamed
Behnassi 2017-01-17 This volume brings together insights on the interactions
between environmental change and human security in the Middle East and Africa.
These regions face particular challenges in relation to environmental
degradation, the decline of natural resources and consequent risks to current
and future human security. The chapters provide topical analysis from a range
of disciplines on the theory, discourse, policy and practice of responding to
global environmental change and threats to human security. Case studies from
Morocco, Tunisia, Egypt, Turkey, Iraq and Syria provide empirical evidence,
with a focus section dedicated to the critical issue of water resources and
water security in the region. The contributions demonstrate above all that the
risks posed to human security arise through multiple and interconnected
processes operating across diverse spatial and temporal scales. The complexity
of these processes requires new ways of thinking and intervening. As a
contribution, the current volume provides engaging insights from theory and
practice for those seeking to address the challenges of environmental change.
On the Nature of Human Resource Development Monica Lee 2016-03-31 The nature of
human resource development (HRD) has been, and remains, a contested topic – the
debate was sparked in part by Monica Lee’s seminal 2001 paper which refused to
define the discipline of HRD, but has been accentuated by increasing
globalization, political unrest, inequality and the erosion of boundaries.
Should HRD now be seen as more than ‘training,’ or a sub-function of large
western bureaucracy? This book represents a very wide view of HRD: that it is
at the core of our ‘selves’ and our relationships, and that we continually cocreate ourselves, our organisations and societies. These ideas are hung upon a
model of Holistic Agency, and supported from sources as diverse as evolutionary
psychology, science fiction, the challenges of transitional economies, and the
structural uncertainties of contemporary society. Examining the tensions
between self and other, agency and structure, the book draws inspiration from
an almost-autoethnographic approach. This yields a text that is personal,
entertaining, and easier to read than many academic tomes – yet considers the
depth and development of the human condition, and locates HRD within that.
Technological Nature Peter H. Kahn Jr. 2011-02-25 Why it matters that our
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relationship with nature is increasingly mediated and augmented by technology.
Our forebears may have had a close connection with the natural world, but
increasingly we experience technological nature. Children come of age watching
digital nature programs on television. They inhabit virtual lands in digital
games. And they play with robotic animals, purchased at big box stores. Until a
few years ago, hunters could "telehunt"—shoot and kill animals in Texas from a
computer anywhere in the world via a Web interface. Does it matter that much of
our experience with nature is mediated and augmented by technology? In
Technological Nature, Peter Kahn argues that it does, and shows how it affects
our well-being. Kahn describes his investigations of children's and adults'
experiences of cutting-edge technological nature. He and his team installed
"technological nature windows" (50-inch plasma screens showing high-definition
broadcasts of real-time local nature views) in inside offices on his university
campus and assessed the physiological and psychological effects on viewers. He
studied children's and adults' relationships with the robotic dog AIBO
(including possible benefits for children with autism). And he studied online
"telegardening" (a pastoral alternative to "telehunting"). Kahn's studies show
that in terms of human well-being technological nature is better than no
nature, but not as good as actual nature. We should develop and use
technological nature as a bonus on life, not as its substitute, and re-envision
what is beautiful and fulfilling and often wild in essence in our relationship
with the natural world.
Floating Coast: An Environmental History of the Bering Strait Bathsheba Demuth
2019-08-20 A groundbreaking exploration of the relationship between capitalism,
communism, and Arctic ecology since the dawn of the industrial age. Whales and
walruses, caribou and fox, gold and oil: through the stories of these animals
and resources, Bathsheba Demuth reveals how people have turned ecological
wealth in a remote region into economic growth and state power for more than
150 years. The first-ever comprehensive history of Beringia, the Arctic land
and waters stretching from Russia to Canada, Floating Coast breaks away from
familiar narratives to provide a fresh and fascinating perspective on an
overlooked landscape. The unforgiving territory along the Bering Strait had
long been home to humans—the Inupiat and Yupik in Alaska, and the Yupik and
Chukchi in Russia—before Americans and Europeans arrived with revolutionary
ideas for progress. Rapidly, these frigid lands and waters became the site of
an ongoing experiment: How, under conditions of extreme scarcity, would the
great modern ideologies of capitalism and communism control and manage the
resources they craved? Drawing on her own experience living with and
interviewing indigenous people in the region, as well as from archival sources,
Demuth shows how the social, the political, and the environmental clashed in
this liminal space. Through the lens of the natural world, she views human life
and economics as fundamentally about cycles of energy, bringing a fresh and
visionary spin to the writing of human history. Floating Coast is a profoundly
resonant tale of the dynamic changes and unforeseen consequences that immense
human needs and ambitions have brought, and will continue to bring, to a finite
planet.
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Equus Lost? Francesco De Giorgio 2017-05-01 In the 1980s, the world of riding,
training, and competing with horses took a major turn with the spread of
natural horsemanship, which at its most basic foundation rejects the use of
abusive techniques and relies on methods derived from understanding the
dynamics of free-roaming horse herds. Since then, equestrians across
disciplines have incorporated elements of natural horsemanship into their work.
But despite what was certainly an advancement in human-equine interaction that
has improved the lives of many horses, Italian animal behaviorists Francesco de
Giorgio and José de Giorgio-Schoorl dare to now ask, What if much of what we
think we know about horses is, in fact, wrong? What if the premise of herd
hierarchy is a myth? What if “conditioning” the horse’s behavior in the ways
we’ve grown accustomed is undercutting his potential for development? What if
there is another—better—level of partnership to which we can aspire? Their
provocative book takes us into a dimension where we shed our assumptions of
leadership, dominance, and control, convincingly showing a way forward that
acknowledges that a horse, when allowed, is driven by his own inner motivation
to explore and understand the world around him, including his relationship with
humans.
The Human Relationship with Nature Peter H. Kahn 1999 Winner of Outstanding
Book Award, 2000, Moral Development and Education, American Educational
Research Association. Winner of the 2000 Book Award from the Moral Development
& Education Group of the American Educational Research Association Urgent
environmental problems call for vigorous research and theory on how humans
develop a relationship with nature. In a series of original research projects,
Peter Kahn answers this call. For the past eight years, Kahn has studied
children, young adults, and parents in diverse geographical locations, ranging
from an economically impoverished black community in Houston to a remote
village in the Brazilian Amazon. In these studies Kahn seeks answers to the
following questions: How do people value nature, and how do they reason morally
about environmental degradation? Do children have a deep connection to the
natural world that gets severed by modern society? Or do such connections
emerge, if at all, later in life, with increased cognitive and moral maturity?
How does culture affect environmental commitments and sensibilities? Are there
universal features in the human relationship with nature? Kahn's empirical and
theoretical findings draw on current work in psychology, biology, environmental
behavior, education, policy, and moral development. This scholarly yet
accessible book will be of value to practitioners in the social science and
environmental fields, as well as to informed generalists interested in
environmental issues and children.
Where to Raise Happy and Skilled Children: How Environment Shapes Human
Development and Education Sabine Pirchio 2021-01-14
Silent Spring Rachel Carson 2002 Discusses the reckless annihilation of fish
and birds by the use of pesticides and warns of the possible genetic effects on
humans.
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Handbook of Terror Management Theory Clay Routledge 2018-11-13 Handbook of
Terror Management Theory provides an overview of Terror Management Theory
(TMT), including critical research derived from the theory, recent research
that has expanded and refined the theory, and the many ways the theory has been
utilized to understand domains of human social life. The book uses TMT as a
lens to help understand human relationships to nature, cultural worldviews, the
self, time, the body, attachment, group identification, religion and faith,
creativity, personal growth, and the brain. The first section reviews
theoretical and methodological issues, the second focuses on basic research
showing how TMT enhances our understanding of a wide range of phenomena, and
the third section, Applications, uses TMT to solve a variety of real world
problems across different disciplines and contexts, including health behavior,
aging, psychopathology, terrorism, consumerism, the legal system, art and
media, risk-taking, and communication theory. Examines the three critical
hypotheses behind Terror Management Theory (TMT) Distinguishes proximal and
distal responses to death-thoughts Provides a practical toolbox for conducting
TMT research Covers the Terror Management Health Model Discusses the
neuroscience of fear and anxiety Identifies how fear motivates consumer
behavior Relates fear of death to psychopathologies
U.S. Health in International Perspective National Research Council 2013-04-12
The United States is among the wealthiest nations in the world, but it is far
from the healthiest. Although life expectancy and survival rates in the United
States have improved dramatically over the past century, Americans live shorter
lives and experience more injuries and illnesses than people in other highincome countries. The U.S. health disadvantage cannot be attributed solely to
the adverse health status of racial or ethnic minorities or poor people: even
highly advantaged Americans are in worse health than their counterparts in
other, "peer" countries. In light of the new and growing evidence about the
U.S. health disadvantage, the National Institutes of Health asked the National
Research Council (NRC) and the Institute of Medicine (IOM) to convene a panel
of experts to study the issue. The Panel on Understanding Cross-National Health
Differences Among High-Income Countries examined whether the U.S. health
disadvantage exists across the life span, considered potential explanations,
and assessed the larger implications of the findings. U.S. Health in
International Perspective presents detailed evidence on the issue, explores the
possible explanations for the shorter and less healthy lives of Americans than
those of people in comparable countries, and recommends actions by both
government and nongovernment agencies and organizations to address the U.S.
health disadvantage.
The Laws of Human Nature Robert Greene 2019-10-01 From the #1 New York Timesbestselling author of The 48 Laws of Power comes the definitive new book on
decoding the behavior of the people around you Robert Greene is a master guide
for millions of readers, distilling ancient wisdom and philosophy into
essential texts for seekers of power, understanding and mastery. Now he turns
to the most important subject of all - understanding people's drives and
motivations, even when they are unconscious of them themselves. We are social
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animals. Our very lives depend on our relationships with people. Knowing why
people do what they do is the most important tool we can possess, without which
our other talents can only take us so far. Drawing from the ideas and examples
of Pericles, Queen Elizabeth I, Martin Luther King Jr, and many others, Greene
teaches us how to detach ourselves from our own emotions and master selfcontrol, how to develop the empathy that leads to insight, how to look behind
people's masks, and how to resist conformity to develop your singular sense of
purpose. Whether at work, in relationships, or in shaping the world around you,
The Laws of Human Nature offers brilliant tactics for success, selfimprovement, and self-defense.
Kinship to Mastery Stephen R. Kellert 2003-10 Kinship to Mastery is a
fascinating and accessible exploration of the notion of biophilia -- the idea
that humans, having evolved with the rest of creation, possess a biologically
based attraction to nature and exhibit an innate affinity for life and lifelike
processes. Stephen R. Kellert sets forth the idea that people exhibit different
expressions of biophilia in different contexts, and demonstrates how our
quality of life in the largest sense is dependent upon the richness of our
connections with nature. While the natural world provides us with material
necessities -- food, clothing, medicine, clean air, pure water -- it just as
importantly plays a key role in other aspects of our lives, including
intellectual capacity, emotional bonding, aesthetic attraction, creativity,
imagination, and even the recognition of a just and purposeful existence. As
Kellert explains, each expression of biophilia shows how our physical,
material, intellectual, emotional, and spiritual well-being is to a great
extent dependent on our relationships with the natural world that surrounds us.
Kinship to Mastery is a thought-provoking examination of a concept that, while
not widely known, has a significant and direct effect on the lives of people
everywhere. Because the full expression of biophilia is integral to our overall
health, our ongoing destruction of the environment could have far more serious
consequences than many people think. In a readable and compelling style,
Kellert describes and explains the concept of biophilia, and demonstrates to a
general audience the wide-ranging implications of environmental degradation.
Kinship to Mastery continues the exploration of biophilia begun with Edward O.
Wilson's landmark book Biophilia (Harvard University Press, 1984) and followed
by The Biophilia Hypothesis (Island Press, 1993), co-edited by Wilson and
Kellert, which brought together some of the most creative scientists of our
time to explore Wilson's theory in depth.
No Two Alike: Human Nature and Human Individuality Judith Rich Harris
2007-06-17 The author of The Nurture Assumption draws on principles in
evolutionary psychology to explore a controversial theory about the source of
human personality, challenging current scientific beliefs while examining what
can be learned through studies of language, autism, chimpanzees, and more.
Reprint.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now
with a new foreword by Lois Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever
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written for young adults and an unforgettable classic for readers of any age.
This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer
Buehler. At the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted
island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision,
their freedom is something to celebrate. This far from civilization they can do
anything they want. Anything. But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in
the night, as terror begins its reign, the hope of adventure seems as far
removed from reality as the hope of being rescued.
Human Nature Explored George Mandler 1997 What exactly is human nature? Are we
correct in accepting ourselves as unchangeable, determined by biology, or is
this idea an obstacle to our cognitive, emotional, and evolutionary
development? George Mandler explores these questions from a fresh evolutionary
and social perspective. He examines the burgeoning field of evolutionary
psychology and suggests a mid-course correction. Topics are approached from a
variety of backgrounds, drawing on relevant literature and Mandler's own
research. He begins with what we know about evolution and gene expression, then
moves on to the complex phenomena of consciuosness and emotion. The constraints
of both nature and nurture are discussed as limiting forces on human
development, and natural selection is considered in the context of our social
fabric, which draws on both psychological and anthropological knowledge.
Mandler considers human difference, particularly in regard to intelligence and
gender, and discusses the nature of human values, including our need for
morality and freedom. The book concludes with an appraisal of human cognition
and language.
The Biophilia Hypothesis Stephen R. Kellert 1995-03-01 This book brings
together the views of some of the most creative scientists of our time, each
attempting to amplify and refine the concept of biophilia. Contributors to this
volume include Jared Diamond, Aaron Katcher, Richard Nelson and others.
Sustainability Or Collapse? Robert Costanza 2007 Human history, as written
traditionally, leaves out the important ecological and climate context of
historical events. But the capability to integrate the history of human beings
with the natural history of the Earth now exists, and we are finding that
human-environmental systems are intimately linked in ways we are only beginning
to appreciate. In Sustainability or Collapse?, researchers from a range of
scholarly disciplines develop an integrated human and environmental history
over millennial, centennial, and decadal time scales and make projections for
the future. The contributors focus on the human-environment interactions that
have shaped historical forces since ancient times and discuss such key
methodological issues as data quality. Topics highlighted include the political
ecology of the Mayans; the effect of climate on the Roman Empire; the
"revolutionary weather" of El Niño from 1788 to 1795; twentieth-century social,
economic, and political forces in environmental change; scenarios for the
future; and the accuracy of such past forecasts as The Limits to Growth.
Evolutionary Theory and Human Nature Ron Vannelli 2001-08-31 Evolutionary
the-human-relationship-with-nature-development-and

7/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

Theory and Human Nature is an original, highly theoretical work dealing with
the transition from genes to behavior using general principles of evolution,
especially those of sexual selection. It seeks to develop a seamless transition
from genes to human motivations as bio-electric brain processes (emotionalcognitive processes), to human nature propensities (various constellations of
emotional-cognitive forces, desires and fears) to species typical patterns of
behavior. This work covers two often antagonistic fields: biology and the
social sciences. It should be of strong interest to anthropologists,
sociologists, sociobiologists, psychobiologists and psychologists who are
interested in the question of human nature influences on social behavior.
The 48 Laws Of Power Robert Greene 2010-09-03 THE MILLION COPY INTERNATIONAL
BESTSELLER Drawn from 3,000 years of the history of power, this is the
definitive guide to help readers achieve for themselves what Queen Elizabeth I,
Henry Kissinger, Louis XIV and Machiavelli learnt the hard way. Law 1: Never
outshine the master Law 2: Never put too much trust in friends; learn how to
use enemies Law 3: Conceal your intentions Law 4: Always say less than
necessary. The text is bold and elegant, laid out in black and red throughout
and replete with fables and unique word sculptures. The 48 laws are illustrated
through the tactics, triumphs and failures of great figures from the past who
have wielded - or been victimised by - power.
___________________________________ (From the Playboy interview with Jay-Z,
April 2003) PLAYBOY: Rap careers are usually over fast: one or two hits, then
styles change and a new guy comes along. Why have you endured while other
rappers haven't? JAY-Z: I would say that it's from still being able to relate
to people. It's natural to lose yourself when you have success, to start
surrounding yourself with fake people. In The 48 Laws of Power, it says the
worst thing you can do is build a fortress around yourself. I still got the
people who grew up with me, my cousin and my childhood friends. This guy right
here (gestures to the studio manager), he's my friend, and he told me that one
of my records, Volume Three, was wack. People set higher standards for me, and
I love it.
Human Ecology Gerald G Marten 2010-09-23 'The scope and clarity of this book
make it accessible and informative to a wide readership. Its messages should be
an essential component of the education for all students from secondary school
to university... [It] provides a clear and comprehensible account of concepts
that can be applied in our individual and collective lives to pursue the
promising and secure future to which we all aspire' From the Foreword by
Maurice Strong, Chairman of the Earth Council and former Secretary General of
the United Nations Conference on Environment and Development (Earth Summit) The
most important questions of the future will turn on the relationship between
human societies and the natural ecosystems on which we all, in the end, depend.
The interactions and interdependencies of the social and natural worlds are the
focus of growing attention from a wide range of environmental, social and life
sciences. Understanding them is critical to achieving the balance involved in
sustainable development. Human Ecology: Basic Concepts for Sustainable
Development presents an extremely clear and accessible account of this complex
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range of issues and of the concepts and tools required to understand and tackle
them. Extensively supported by graphics and detailed examples, this book makes
an excellent introduction for students at all levels, and for general readers
wanting to know why and how to respond to the dilemmas we face.
Poverty in the Philippines Asian Development Bank 2009-12-01 Against the
backdrop of the global financial crisis and rising food, fuel, and commodity
prices, addressing poverty and inequality in the Philippines remains a
challenge. The proportion of households living below the official poverty line
has declined slowly and unevenly in the past four decades, and poverty
reduction has been much slower than in neighboring countries such as the
People's Republic of China, Indonesia, Thailand, and Viet Nam. Economic growth
has gone through boom and bust cycles, and recent episodes of moderate economic
expansion have had limited impact on the poor. Great inequality across income
brackets, regions, and sectors, as well as unmanaged population growth, are
considered some of the key factors constraining poverty reduction efforts. This
publication analyzes the causes of poverty and recommends ways to accelerate
poverty reduction and achieve more inclusive growth. it also provides an
overview of current government responses, strategies, and achievements in the
fight against poverty and identifies and prioritizes future needs and
interventions. The analysis is based on current literature and the latest
available data, including the 2006 Family Income and Expenditure Survey.
The Ecology of Human Development Urie BRONFENBRENNER 2009-06-30
Found in Alberta Robert Boschman 2014-10-22 Found in Alberta: Environmental
Themes for the Anthropocene is a collection of essays about the natural
environment in a province rich in natural resources and aggressive in
development goals. This is a casebook on Alberta from which emerges a far wider
set of implications for North America and for the biosphere in general. The
writers come from an array of disciplinary backgrounds within the environmental
humanities. The essays examine the oil/tar sands, climate change, provincial
government policy, food production, industry practices, legal frameworks,
wilderness spaces, hunting, Indigenous perspectives, and nuclear power.
Contributions from an ecocritical perspective provide insight into
environmentally themed poetry, photography, and biography. Since the actions of
Alberta’s industries and government are currently at the heart of a global
environmental debate, this collection is valuable to those wishing to
understand the natural and commercial forces in play. The editors present an
introductory argument that frames these interests inside a call for a
rethinking of our assumptions about the natural world and our place within it.
The Human Relationship to Nature Matthew R. Foster 2016-11-02 Environmental
problems compel examination of three contrasting patterns of moral reasoning
concerning the human relationship to nature: the currently implemented Progress
Ethic, and the proposed alternatives of a Stewardship Ethic and Connection
Ethic. But none of these deliver all they promise, whether in theory or
practice or both, because all dubiously presume that moral reason is
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commensurate with nature, and that the value of natural entities is an
intrinsic property. Matthew R. Foster argues that resolution of this crisis
requires reaching beyond the limit of reason, and acknowledging value to be not
a noun, but a verb about the incomparable relation of two entities.
The Rediscovery of the Wild Peter H. Kahn 2013 We often enjoy the benefits of
connecting with nearby, domesticated nature -- a citypark, a backyard garden.
But this book makes the provocative case for the necessity of connectingwith
wild nature -- untamed, unmanaged, not encompassed, self-organizing, and
unencumbered andunmediated by technological artifice. We can love the wild. We
can fear it. We are strengthened andnurtured by it. As a species, we came of
age in a natural world far wilder than today's, and much ofthe need for
wildness still exists within us, body and mind. T he Rediscovery of theWild
considers ways to engage with the wild, protect it, and recover it -- for
ourpsychological and physical well-being and to flourish as a species. The
contributors offer a rangeof perspectives on the wild, discussing such topics
as the evolutionary underpinnings of our needfor the wild; the wild within,
including the primal passions of sexuality and aggression; birding asa portal
to wildness; children's fascination with wild animals; wildness and
psychological healing;the shifting baseline of what we consider wild; and the
true work ofconservation. The hardcover edition does not include a dust jacket.
Nature as Subject Eric Katz 1997 Written by one of the instrumental figures in
environmental ethics, Nature as Subject traces the development of an ethical
policy that is centered not on human beings, but on itself. Katz applies this
idea to contemporary environmental problems, introducing themes of justice,
domination, imperialism, and the Holocaust. This volume will stand as a
foundational work for environmental scholars, government and industry policy
makers, activists, and students in advanced philosophy and environmental
studies courses.
Respecting Animals David S. Favre 2018-06-19 A legal scholar and animal-rights
expert argues for a practical approach to using animals respectfully. In this
fresh approach to the animal rights debate, a legal scholar and expert on the
humane treatment of animals argues for a middle ground between the extreme
positions that often receive the most public attention. Professor Favre
advocates an ethic of respectful use of animals, which finds it acceptable for
humans to use animals within limited boundaries. He looks at various
communities where humans and animals interact: homes, entertainment, commercial
farms, local wildlife, and global wildlife. Balancing the interests of the
animal against the interests of the human actor is considered in detail. The
author examines the following questions, among others: Is it ethically
acceptable to shoot your neighbor's dog for barking hours on end? Is it ethical
for a zoo to keep a chimpanzee in an exhibit? Is it ethical to eat the meat of
an animal? Finally, he discusses how good ethical outcomes can best be
transported into the legal system. The author suggests the creation of a new
legal category, living property, which would enhance the status of animals in
the legal system. This thoughtful, well-argued, and elegantly written book
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provides readers with a comprehensive and practical context in which to
consider their personal and social relationships with animals.
Some We Love, Some We Hate, Some We Eat [Second Edition] Hal Herzog 2021-12-07
A maverick scientist who co-founded the field of anthrozoology offers a
controversial, thought-provoking, and unprecedented exploration of the
psychology behind the inconsistent and often paradoxical ways we think, feel,
and behave towards animals. How do we reconcile our love for cats and dogs (and
rabbits, snakes, hamsters, gerbils, and goldfish) with our appetite for
hamburgers and chicken breast and our use of medications that have been tested
on lab mice? Why do so many of us—as meat eaters, recreational hunters and
fishermen, and visitors of zoos and circuses—take the moral high ground when it
comes to condemning activities like cockfighting? And why are dogs considered
pets in America but dinner in Korea? With Some We Love, Some We Hate, Some We
Eat, Hal Herzog offers a lively and deeply intelligent look inside our complex
and often paradoxical relationships with animals. Drawing on over two decades
of research in the interdisciplinary field of anthrozoology, the science of
human-animal relations, Herzog examines the moral and ethical decisions we all
face when it comes to the furry and feathered creatures with whom we share this
planet. Alternately poignant and laugh-out-loud funny, Some We Love, Some We
Hate, Some We Eat takes readers on a highly entertaining and illuminating
journey through the full spectrum of human-animal relations, relating Dr.
Herzog’s groundbreaking research on animal rights activists, cockfighters,
professional dog show handlers, veterinary students, biomedical researchers,
and circus animal trainers. Through psychology, history, biology, sociology,
cross-cultural analysis, current animal rights debates, and the morality and
ethics surrounding the use and abuse of animals, Herzog carefully crafts a
seamless narrative composed of real life anecdotes, academic and scientific
research, cross-cultural examples, and his own sense of moral confusion.
Combining the intellectual rigor of Michael Pollan’s The Omnivore’s Dilemma
with the wry observation of Bill Bryson’s A Walk in the Woods, Herzog offers a
refreshing new perspective on our lives with animals—one that will forever
change the way we look at our relationships with other creatures and, in so
doing, will also change the way we look at ourselves.
Human Development in Cultural Context A Bame Nsamenang 1992-05-26 A
comprehensive, systematic account of human development which is sensitive to
the needs, interests and ecologies of nonwestern cultures and individuals is
provided in this unique volume. The importance and value of the sociocultural
milieu in shaping the growth and development of children is emphasized, and the
author asserts throughout that children do not grow and develop according to
the same patterns regardless of culture. The author describes developmental
psychology from the perspective of West Africa, demonstrating how the local
ecology and the resulting cultural ideology lead to differing ways in which
children are conceptualized and socialized, and in turn how they develop. While
much of his case material is from
The Handbook of Interior Design Jo Ann Asher Thompson 2015-02-09 The Handbook
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of Interior Design explores ways of thinkingthat inform the discipline of
interior design. It challengesreaders to consider the connections within
theory, research, andpractice and the critical underpinnings that have shaped
interiordesign. Offers a theory of interior design by moving beyond
adescriptive approach to the discipline to a 'why and how' study ofinteriors
Provides a full overview of the most current Interior Designresearch and
scholarly thought from around the world Explores examples of research designs
and methodologicalapproaches that are applicable to interior design upper
divisionand graduate education courses Brings together an international team of
contributors,including well established scholars alongside emerging voices
inthe field – reflecting mature and emergent ideas,research, and philosophies
in the field Exemplifies where interior design sits in its maturation as
adiscipline and profession through inclusion of diverse authors,topics, and
ideas
Machine Habitus Massimo Airoldi 2021-12-13 We commonly think of society as made
of and by humans, but with the proliferation of machine learning and AI
technologies, this is clearly no longer the case. Billions of automated systems
tacitly contribute to the social construction of reality by drawing algorithmic
distinctions between the visible and the invisible, the relevant and the
irrelevant, the likely and the unlikely – on and beyond platforms. Drawing on
the work of Pierre Bourdieu, this book develops an original sociology of
algorithms as social agents, actively participating in social life. Through a
wide range of examples, Massimo Airoldi shows how society shapes algorithmic
code, and how this culture in the code guides the practical behaviour of the
code in the culture, shaping society in turn. The ‘machine habitus’ is the
generative mechanism at work throughout myriads of feedback loops linking
humans with artificial social agents, in the context of digital infrastructures
and pre-digital social structures. Machine Habitus will be of great interest to
students and scholars in sociology, media and cultural studies, science and
technology studies and information technology, and to anyone interested in the
growing role of algorithms and AI in our social and cultural life.
Undrowned Alexis Pauline Gumbs 2020-11-17 Undrowned is a book-length meditation
for social movements and our whole species based on the subversive and
transformative guidance of marine mammals. Our aquatic cousins are queer,
fierce, protective of each other, complex, shaped by conflict, and struggling
to survive the extractive and militarized conditions our species has imposed on
the ocean. Gumbs employs a brilliant mix of poetic sensibility and naturalist
observation to show what they might teach us, producing not a specific agenda
but an unfolding space for wondering and questioning. From the relationship
between the endangered North Atlantic Right Whale and Gumbs’s Shinnecock and
enslaved ancestors to the ways echolocation changes our understandings of
“vision” and visionary action, this is a masterful use of metaphor and natural
models in the service of social justice.
Feminism and the Mastery of Nature Val Plumwood 2002-09-11 Two of the most
important political movements of the late twentieth century are those of
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environmentalism and feminism. In this book, Val Plumwood argues that feminist
theory has an important opportunity to make a major contribution to the debates
in political ecology and environmental philosophy. Feminism and the Mastery of
Nature explains the relation between ecofeminism, or ecological feminism, and
other feminist theories including radical green theories such as deep ecology.
Val Plumwood provides a philosophically informed account of the relation of
women and nature, and shows how relating male domination to the domination of
nature is important and yet remains a dilemma for women.
Cities and Nature Lisa Benton-Short 2013-07-04 Cities and Nature illustrates
how the city is part of the environment, and how it is subject to environmental
constraints and opportunities. The city has been treated in geographical
writings as only a social phenomena, and at the same time, environmental
scientists have tended to ignore the urban. This book reconnects the science
and social science through the examination of the urban. It critiques the
dominant academic discourse which ignores the environmental base of urban life
and living, and discusses the urban natural environment and how this is
subjected to social influences. The book is organized around three central
themes: urban environment in historical context issues in urban-nature
relations realigning urban-nature relations. Ideas such as pollution as a
physical environmental fact, often created or impacted by economic, cultural
and political changes are discussed, as well as viewing pollution as a social
act: consuming patterns of everyday activities - driving, showering, shopping,
eating - and how this has an environmental impact. The authors reintroduce a
social science perspective in examining urban nature, the city and its physical
environment. Cities and Nature clearly illustrates the physical and social
elements of the urban environment and shows how these are important to
examining the city. It includes further reading and boxed case studies on
Bangladesh, Paris, Delhi, Rome, Cubatao, Thailand, Los Angeles, Chicago, New
Orleans and Toronto. This book would be an asset to students and researchers in
environmental studies, urban studies and planning.
The Science of Effective Mentorship in STEMM National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine 2020-01-24 Mentorship is a catalyst capable of
unleashing one's potential for discovery, curiosity, and participation in STEMM
and subsequently improving the training environment in which that STEMM
potential is fostered. Mentoring relationships provide developmental spaces in
which students' STEMM skills are honed and pathways into STEMM fields can be
discovered. Because mentorship can be so influential in shaping the future
STEMM workforce, its occurrence should not be left to chance or idiosyncratic
implementation. There is a gap between what we know about effective mentoring
and how it is practiced in higher education. The Science of Effective
Mentorship in STEMM studies mentoring programs and practices at the
undergraduate and graduate levels. It explores the importance of mentorship,
the science of mentoring relationships, mentorship of underrepresented students
in STEMM, mentorship structures and behaviors, and institutional cultures that
support mentorship. This report and its complementary interactive guide present
insights on effective programs and practices that can be adopted and adapted by
the-human-relationship-with-nature-development-and
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institutions, departments, and individual faculty members.
Culture and Environment David Zandvliet 2019-06-27 The focus for this book is
the Culture/Environment nexus. Volume one consists of studies submitted by
researchers from all corners of the globe. Volume two consists of case studies
submitted by a diversity practitioners. The intent was to augment and highlight
diversity in our descriptions of environmental education research and practice
Laudato Si' Pope Francis 2020-10-06 Laudato Si 'is Pope Francis' second
encyclical which focuses on the theme of the environment. In fact, the Holy
Father in his encyclical urges all men and women of good will, the rulers and
all the powerful on earth to reflect deeply on the theme of the environment and
the care of our planet. This is our common home, we must take care of it and
love it - the Holy Father tells us - because its end is also ours.
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